## Dear Praying Friends:

I sent an electronic Christmas card over the weekend (on Christmas Day). I just found out this morning that the card didn't go through due two reasons.

- 1. Format compatibility problem (I don't know why)
- 2. The server couldn't transmit the card.

Sorry, our belated Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to you and all your families.

## Please pray for the following needs:

- 1. One of our goals for the New Year is to get a van or a pickup truck. We are in need of transportation to transport people to and from Church.
- 2. Pray for Santra Diopulos, her husband and the children. Santra Diopluos got saved, baptized, and joined our church recently. Santra has been coming faithfully to Church without her husband. Please pray for her husband and a son that still haven't received the Lord.
- 3. Thank you for praying for my sick brother in-law that I mentioned in one of my letters. My brother in-law went to be with the Lord December 2011.
- 4. Pray for Pastor Alfonso Moses's family. One of Pastor Alfonso's brothers passed away December 2011. I was fortunate to do the burial service.

Thank you all for your faithfulness. Sonny, Lihna, Sonya, Haworth, Roland & Sonsha

-----

P.O. Box 758 Kolonia, Pohnpei Federated States of Micronesia 96941